Graham Robinson

Subject:

FW: 19/01818/OUT- South Caldecotte

From: Graham Robinson Sent: 22 October 2019 15:18

To: Buckley, David

Cc: lan Jackson Colin Armstrong

Subject: RE: 19/01818/OUT- South Caldecotte

Dear David,

Thank you for your e-mail and the attached response from the Countryside Officer and we await your call.

I note that the Countryside Officer states that their response provides 'further comments' in addition to those previously provided, which have not been shared with us to date. Please can we be provided with a copy of the previous comments which the Countryside Officer refers to, as they appear to together form the consultee's response.

I further note from their response that the Countryside Officer states that he has been instructed to 'disregard the site's allocation'. Please can I ask you to explain this comment, as to take such an approach would clearly be unlawful. Who has instructed the allocation to be disregarded and on what basis? As the Countryside Officer pertinently goes on to note, the allocation of the site itself is evidence of the need for the development and I trust that planning officers recognise the importance of economic growth as a material consideration.

I look forward to your response.

Kind regards,

Graham Robinson MRTPI Associate Director DLP Planning Limited

4 Abbey Court Fraser Road Priory Business Park Bedford MK44 3WH





DLP Planning Limited is a limited company registered in England and Wales. Registered number: 2604863, Registered office: 4 Abbey Court, Priory Business Park, Bedford MK44 3WH and is part of DLP (Consulting Group) Limited. Registered number: 3161011.

Please note that the DLP (Consulting Group) Limited and its operating companies may monitor email traffic data and also the content of emails for the purposes of security. This email is confidential and may contain privileged information. It is intended only for use of the intended recipient. If you received it by mistake, please notify the author by replying to this email or telephone (01234 832 740). If you are not the intended recipient, you must not print, copy, amend, distribute or disclose it to anyone else or rely on the contents of this email, and you should DELETE it from your system. We make every effort to keep our network free from viruses, but you should check this email and any attachments for viruses, as we can take no responsibility for any virus which may be transferred by this email. Thank you.

Please be aware that there is significant risk, due to the increasing use of cyber fraud by criminals, affecting email accounts and specifically bank account details. Please note that our Company's bank account details will never change via email. Please be extra vigilant and recheck our bank account details with the person responsible for your matter before sending funds to us if you are in any doubt whatsoever. We will not accept any responsibility if you transfer money to an incorrect bank account.

Save Paper - Do you really need to print this e-mail?
Try not to leave old messages attached unless they are relevant